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Athletics Committee Minutes
January 7, 2019
Began 7:35pm and ended 8:10pm pm

· The Swim Team storage shed was discussed and materials have been ordered.
· The tennis courts’ fence on the street side will be done and we discussed fixing the support poles between the courts.
· Alternative options were discussed for the improvements of the horseshoe pits.
· We will begin to investigate the purchase of basketball rims and backboards.
· It was proposed by a local soccer coach that he could do a toddler class (2-3 year olds).  He could begin in April.
· Youth basketball tournament.  
· The swim team discussed and took a poll to decide that they will remain with the HUB lakes but will no longer compete in the Lakeland League on Wednesdays.  They will continue to do team building competitions with other towns that would like to continue to get together on Wednesdays but will no longer compete officially. 


Attending:  Glenn Katz, Bob Fehon, David Neu, Danielle Maute, Erin Macellaro & David Scharff

Minutes submitted by: Bob Fehon-Co-Chair
Approved by: Pat Degnan-OIC




